
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Reception Newsletter 

Summer 1 

Welcome 

Hello and welcome to Reception Class  Summer 1 news letter. Please take note of any changes below.  Mrs Lord-

Jones and Mrs Davis will our teaching assistants this term. Mrs Lord– Jones will teach the class on Thursday after-

noons when I am out of class. We all look forward to working with the children, parents/carers, and appreciate your 

continued support again this half term. 

Dates  

Start of term—22.4.25 

Class photographs—28.4.25 

End of term— 23.5.25 

PE 

PE will be on Wednesdays and Fridays this term. 

Children need to come to school in their PE kit. 

Our Kit consists of black shorts/bottoms, white t-

shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers. Also, please 

remember no earrings on PE days.  

Forest School 

There will be no Forest School this term. 

 

Homework 

Maths 

 
Paper worksheets will be sent home every 

Monday and Dojo points will be rewarded for children 

that take part. Children can still continue to  log on to 

Numbots to practice their numeracy skills.  

 
 
Reading 

 

Children need to read their book to de-

velop fluency. Please bring books back on 

Mondays to be change. Books will be recorded on 

the GoRead/Boomreader app which can be ac-

cessed at home by parents/carers. We aim for 

books to go home on Wednesdays 

 

Communication 

Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo for class and whole school messages! 

You can see what we are up to on our Twitter page #BradleyGreenRec 

Curriculum  

Our author of the half term is Eric Carle and 

our text is ‘Growing Frogs’  by Vivian French 

In Geography we will learn the key features 

of a life cycle and identify 4  

In RE our question is ‘Where do we belong?  

In Art we will continue to use our sketch-

books,  explore line drawing, through obser-

vational drawing and from memory. We will 

return to and build on previous learning and 

refining our  ideas . 

In Music we will Listen actively to music in 

3/4 time. Compose a three-beat body per-

cussion pattern and perform it to a steady 

beat. Sing a melody in waltz time and per-

form the actions and transfer actions to 

sounds played on percussion instruments. 

 

We will also be having weekly mental heath 

session through My Happy Mind and our 

topic this term is ‘relate’ 

 

We will continue to run drawing club ses-

sions. This encourages writing and creative 

thinking. 


